
 

 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2020-013 
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, April 01, 2020 
 
Time:  6:00 PM 
 
Subject: Engine Maintenance Run-ups 
 
 
 
Dear VNY Tenants: 
 
This is an unprecedented time as the aviation community deals with the impacts of the COVID-19 
pandemic. As with the commercial carriers, general aviation is also experiencing a reduction in flights. 
With reduced flight operations, we expect an increase of aircraft maintenance activities and would like 
to remind all aircraft maintenance facilities, providers and support staff of the Van Nuys Noise 
Abatement and Curfew Regulation, City Ordinance #155727, specifically Section 5, which states: 
 
“No  person  shall  test  or  run-up  an  aircraft  engine  for  maintenance  purposes  between  the  hours  
of  7:00  p.m.  and  7:00  a.m.  of  the  following  day.    Engine  run-ups  shall be conducted only in areas 
designated in writing by the General Manager.” 
 
Thank you for complying with this important airport regulation, the Van Nuys Airport Operations team is 
available should you have any questions regarding this matter. 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 


